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OPEN DAY AND EVENING 

Thursday 22nd  September 

Our annual Open Day and Evening were a 

great success.  The academy was buzzing 

with parents and Year 4 pupils during the 

evening visiting the numerous activities 

that were taking place.  Special thanks to 

all of our current pupils who volunteered 

to help during the evening. 



 

If you are considering sending your child to join us at 

Oakfield Academy, please contact the academy office 

to arrange a tour. 

Telephone:-  01373 462539 

 

If you use Parent-Pay auto-top-up for your child’s 

lunch money, please can you ensure that it is set to 

top up when the balance is at least £3 so that they 

will always be able to buy a meal.  Many thanks. 



 

 

26 Sep  KS2 Parents’ Evening 

28 Sep  Secondhand Sweatshirt  

   Sale, 3pm—All sweatshirts £1 

29 Sep  KS2 Parents’ Evening 

3 Oct   KS3 Parents’ Evening 

3/4 Oct  Bikeability Training 

18 Oct  Year 5 visit Stonehenge  

   (2 classes tbc) 

21 Oct  INSET 

w/c 24 Oct  Half Term Holidays 

31 Oct  INSET 

7 Dec   Yr 5 Christmas Show 2pm 

8 Dec   Yr 6 Christmas Show 2pm 

13 Dec  Year Six Panto Trip— 

   Bristol Hippodrome 

15 Dec  Christmas Jumper & Lunch Day 

16 Dec  Last day of Term  (close 2pm) 

17 Dec-2 Jan Christmas Holidays 

3 Jan   INSET 

4 Jan `  Pupils return, Term 3 

12 Jan  Yr 6 Subject Evening 

19 Jan  Yr 8 Subject Evening 

26 Jan  Yr 5 Subject Evening 

2 Feb   Yr 7 Subject Evening 

 

 

On Wednesday 28th September we 

are holding a second hand  

sweatshirt sale after school, all 

sweatshirts are £1, and monies 

raised will be donated to the  

Friends of Oakfield Academy. 

 

Our new Academy Prefects have already been 

busy  - helping with the Open Day and Open 

Evening, and accompanying tours of the academy 

with prospective parents and pupils. 

They have been amazing ambassadors ! 

 

Come and 

see us at this 

Saturday’s 

Frome  

Carnival 

afternoon 

procession. 


